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Fax:   01223  518130 
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Headteacher:  Ben Tull 

23.10.14 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Free activities for families over half-term and beyond! 
I am grateful to Liz Hughes, one of our parents, for the information below about free activities for families 
over the half-term and into November.  This letter is also on the school website to make it easier to access the 
information via the weblinks. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely half-term break! 
Yours sincerely 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 

 
For families at half term 
Campsite - by the bus station - 25 and 26 October 
http://www.curatingcambridge.org.uk/projects/the-campsite-a-weekend-extravaganza/ 
 
A prehistory/archaeology day - 25 October 
http://www.festivalofideas.cam.ac.uk/events/prehistory-day 
Family day at the Fitzwilliam - a number of museums under one roof - Weds 29 October 
http://www.curatingcambridge.org.uk/event/curious-collections-university-of-cambridge-museums-family-day/ 
 
Another session at the Fitzwilliam Museum on 1 Nov 
http://www.fitzmuseum.cam.ac.uk/whatson/calendar/article.html?4791 
 
And Kettle's Yard 
http://www.kettlesyard.co.uk/learning/children-families/studio-sundays/ 
 
Around Arbury 
There is a photography exhibition (‘I Come From a Place’) with photos around Arbury as posters; and also in the 
gallery at Kettle's Yard http://www.curatingcambridge.org.uk/event/i-come-from-a-place/ 
There is a talk about it on Thursday 23 October 
http://www.curatingcambridge.org.uk/event/i-come-from-a-place-introductory-talk/ 
 
MusicLab: Hosted by Cambridge Music Festival and developed by the Philharmonia Orchestra, MusicLab uses 
cutting-edge digital technology and innovative interactive design housed in a 13.5m purpose-built trailer. This 
new project offers a series of hands-on musical experiences and interactions, designed to put you in the shoes 
of a composer, performer, producer, and conductor. Read more on the MusicLab website: 
 http://iorchestra.co.uk/musiclab.  MusicLab will be outside Cambridge Junction Monday 3rd - Saturday 8th 
November, and at King’s Hedges Primary School Monday 10th - Thursday 13th November. There are school 
sessions during the day 10am - 3pm, but from 3pm - 6pm on weekdays, and 10am - 6pm on Saturday 8th Nov it 
will be open to the public. 
 
  


